
terrace-house repository for Bill Russell's paper "Archival Ethics" 
which was no less excellent because of the limited time he had available. 
Bill had to return promptly to Canberra and so the remainder went 
pilgrim-like to Canterbury where Ian Maclean in the role of chef-
extraordinaire fed the masses spaghetti and entertained liberally. Peter 
W alne then talked about the revision of the Constitution of the Society 
of Archivists, and what is known as a spirited discussion ensued. 
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